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May 29, 2009              2008NY26.48let    

NORTH YORK COMMUNITY COUNCIL:   

Report Request – Review of Front Yard Parking in Wards 16 and 25 
In the North York Community Council Area 

(Ward 16 – Eglinton-Lawrence and Ward 25 – Don Valley West)  

Item NY26.48 – Adopted by North York Community Council 
On May 14, 2009  

North York Community Council, at its meeting on the above date:  

1. Directed that the following motion submitted by Councillor Moscoe be placed on the agenda 
of the June 23, 2009 meeting, for consideration by the North York Community Council:   

“That the General Manager, Transportation Services Division, in consultation with the 
Executive Director and Chief Planner, City Planning Division, undertake a specific review of 
“front yard parking” in Ward 16 and Ward 25 to determine if there is anything in the 
geography of these wards that merits specific policy amendments as to front yard parking 
and submit a report to North York Community Council on this matter.”  

You can view this item and any background information in the North York Community Council 
Decision Document posted on the City’s Web site at:  

http://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2009/ny/decisions/2009-05-14-ny26-dd.htm
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